

Conquer Childhood Cancers

September 29, 2023

Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc. Attn: Ms. Toni Kern PO Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114

Dear Ms. Kern,

Thank you! We're so grateful for Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc.'s recent donation of \$5,000.00 on September 21, 2023 to the St. Baldrick's Foundation supporting Thomas Jingoli.

We're especially pleased to put your donation to work to *Conquer Kids' Cancer* during Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.

We love having you as a member of the St. Baldrick's Foundation family, where people shave their heads, take on athletic challenges, launch social media or streaming fundraisers, and more – all to raise money for life-saving research.

You help make this the largest charity funder of childhood cancer research grants. We've already granted more than \$10 million for *new* research projects this year, along with many continuing studies – with more grants to come this fall.

With every research application going through a rigorous scientific review, you can be sure St. Baldrick's donations are supporting the best research across the country.

This September, our Childhood Cancer Awareness Month campaign asks, "Who will you save?"

Your donation could help to save a child who will grow up to be an inspiring teacher, a firefighter, or a scientist who discovers new cures. It could help save someone's bother, loyal friend, or future spouse.

Your gift also honors the lives of those that research couldn't save, by giving hope to others.

On behalf of all our families, as well as the researchers whose work you will make possible, our sincere thanks.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Ruddy

Chief Executive Officer

P.S. If you'd like to leave a legacy for kids with cancer, you can write a legally valid will at no cost through our partner, FreeWill. To learn more, go to www.freewill.com/stbaldricks. For questions contact Susan@StBaldricks.org.